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Alfonso Molina

From: Michael Goodwin 
Sent: Monday, May 26, 2025 12:39 PM
To: Council
Subject: (External Email) June 9 2025 Council Meeting:  Item B. Zoning Bylaw 2003,  3933 Quadra 

St. 

   This email sent from outside the District of Saanich. Use caution if message is unexpected or sender is not 
known to you. 

Re: Zoning Bylaw 2003, Amendment bylaw 2025, No. 10130. Proposed rezoning for a multi-level apartment 
building at 3933/ 3925/3921Quadra St. 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

I am writing with conditional support for this project.  The PDF sent out to residents in the area doesn’t specify 
the specific of ‘multi-level’.  I just that this means six storeys, in accordance with what is permitted on main 
corridors. 

In the past, I have supported other projects on Quadra St., in the hope that one of them might include a retail 
space/ coffee bar.  Other than the most decrepit Starbucks in the world at Saanich Center mall, there is no 
neighbourhood hangout.  Hopefully this project will have street level retail. 

Sincerely 

Michael Goodwin 
 Elsey Lane 

Victoria bC. 
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